
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings. 

The MSBSS was established in the year 2007 and in a span of 14 years the school has grown exponentially. 

It is ranked amongst the best in the city and state in terms of infrastructure, academics, co- curricular and 

sports facilities. The Management has ensured that the students are provided the best facilities in all areas of 

school life. 

As a policy the school has not charged any sundry fees from the parents except the declared school fees. 

In view of the situation caused by the Covid-19, the Management has decided to provide relief to the parents 

in the payment of school fees as follows : 

1. Covid-19 relief @ 20% on the declared fees of 2020-2021. 

2. Monthly deposition of fees in case parents find it difficult to make quarterly payments. 

3. The relief@20% will be applicable to those parents also who have deposited First/Second quarterly fees 

in full. 

The details of the fees payable at monthly/ quarterly/ annual mode after applying the 20% relief will be put 

up on the school website soon. 

 

The school fees announced for the session 2020-2021 vide notification put up on the website in 2017-2018 

will be the basis for determining the fees for the coming years. 

I take this opportunity to thank the large number of parents who have deposited the fees and look forward to 

the support of others.  

 

The parents and MSBSS have always stood together as a close knit family and we hope to overcome the 

difficult times with our trust and solidarity. 

 

Warm regards, 

(On behalf of the Management) 

 
 

Vaidehi Singh 

Principal 


